
 

 

 

Dear Channel Partner,   
 
To help in supporting the TELEHOUSE Channel Partner Program and your 
company's participation within, we would like to extend the opportunity to 
add your logo and any relevant testimonial or quote you may want to add 
regarding the partnership with TELEHOUSE. The success of our program 
is very much contingent on our ongoing relationships. The addition of 
Channel Partner logos to our website will help to clearly identify Partner 
participation in our program. Our overall goal is to encourage leads that 
turn into sales opportunities for our respective companies. Please respond 
to this e-mail with permission to use your logo on the TELEHOUSE website 
and if you could forward us a copy of your logo via email once you approve 
we would greatly appreciate it. We welcome the opportunity to have our 
TELEHOUSE logo on your website as a trusted Partner so let us know if 
that is of interest to you.  
 
Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.  
 

Regards,  
Fred Cannone, Director of Sales and Marketing 

 

 

 

 


